
  Engineering Department 
400 La Crosse Street 

La Crosse, WI  54601-3396 
(608)789-7505 

Fax (608)789-8184 
 

 
 
 
 
August 6, 2013 
 
 
RE:   CHAD ERICKSON MEMORIAL PARK & 
  VIETNAM VETS POND IMPROVEMENTS- 
     PHASE II                                             

  
 
To the Honorable Mayor and Common Council 
of the City of La Crosse, WI 
 
Dear Mayor and Council Members: 
 
The following bids were received for the Chad Erickson Memorial Park & Vietnam Vets 
Pond Improvements – Phase II project: 
 
WIESER BROTHERS GENERAL CONTRACTOR, INC.  $135,569.00 
LA CRESCENT, MINNESOTA 
 
Pember Companies, Inc.    $165,970.00 
Menomonie, Wisconsin 
 
PCiROADS, LLC    $250,750.00 
St. Michael, Minnesota 
 

 
The City Engineer recommends awarding the bid to Wieser Brothers General Contractor, 
Inc. in the amount of $135,569.00. 
 
      Sincerely, 
 
 
      Randy Turtenwald 
      City Engineer 
RT:kn  


